
 
 
 
 

Superior Court, County of Ventura 
NOTICE 

8/25/25 
 

Transition to Postcard Jury Summons 
 
The Ventura Superior Court announces that the Jury Services Department 
has transitioned from the traditional long-form jury summons to a 
new postcard jury summons format. 
 
This change is part of the Court’s ongoing effort to reduce paper use and 
modernize the jury summoning process.  The streamlined postcard summons 
will provide essential information and direct all prospective jurors to 
complete their jury questionnaire online. 
 
Beginning Monday, August 25, 2025, prospective jurors will no longer 
receive a long-form paper summons by mail.  Instead, they will receive a 
single, blue postcard with clear instructions on how to access and complete 
the required questionnaire electronically. Paper questionnaires will no longer 
be mailed. 
 
The Court appreciates the public’s cooperation as we continue to improve 
jury services and enhance efficiency.  Jury service remains a vital civic duty, 
and we thank all members of the community for their participation. 
 
For additional information, please visit 
https://www.ventura.courts.ca.gov/JuryService/ 
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